
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

S PA C E S
21 July 1988

D i r e c t o r
St. Joseph's Stations of the Cross
Route 12

Onsted, Michigan 49265

Dear Sir:

We realize that you may be busy with other activities^ but we would very much appreciate any help
that you can manage to give us. if you have already responded to our last letter, please forgive this
second intrusion. We are somewhat pressed for time.

SPACES Is a national non-profit organization devoted to documenting and presen/lng large-scale art
environments. We are now completing our next newsletter focusing on sites in Michigan, to appear
summer 1988, and would greatly appreciate any help you can give us. We would really like to
i n c l u d e a b r i e f a r t i c l e o n t h e S t a t i o n s i n o u r s u m m e r n e w s l e t t e r.

We would like to feature a 200 word article on the Stations of the Cross, but we unforturiately do
not have any information on the history of »^ur beautiful site, its builder, its current condition, or
whether it is regularly open to the public (and if so, if there is an admission charge). We would be
most grateful if you could answer these questions for us. We would also appreciate copies of any
local newspaper articles on the Stations, if they are available.

if you or an assistant would like to write a brief article, please feel free. Otherwise, we will write
an article based on the information you send us. Whatever information you provide us will be used
for SPACES' use only. If you could respond to our reqiKSts as soon as possible, we would be very
pleased.

Once the newsletter Is published we will be happy to send you a copy.

Thank you very much in advance for your help. Ifthere any questions you would like to ask us,
please do not hesitate to ask. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Cŷhla Pansing
A s s i s t a n t D i r e c t o r

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation


